
David Small
Norridgewock

I strongly urge the legislature to vote against LD151 and LD1022. Farmers are 
already working to provide food at reasonable prices under extremely difficult 
circumstances. Thewse two bills would add heavily to the burden that they bear. 
Thank you,
David Small
Norridgewock


